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March 31, 2022, RAQPAC Meeting 

Environmental Trade Fair and Conference (ETFC) 

 The ETFC will be held May 10-11, 2022, at the Austin Convention Center. During the two-day 
ETFC, Agency staff will lead over 100 courses and discussions. Topics include air and water 
permitting, oil and gas, industrial and solid waste management, compliance and enforcement, 
and remediation programs. 

 Attendee and exhibitor registration is now open. For more information, please visit the 
Environmental Trade Fair and Conference webpage (https://www.tceq.texas.gov/p2/events/etfc). 

Senate Bill (SB) 604 Rulemaking 

 On March 30, 2022, the commission adopted an Inspection and Maintenance program 
rulemaking that implements revisions to the Texas Transportation Code, Chapter 504, as 
required by SB 604, 86th Texas Legislature. 

 Contact I/M staff by phone at (512) 239-4905 or by email at nicholas.landuyt@tceq.texas.gov. 
 

North Wayside PM2.5 Meeting Updates 

 On March 24, 2022, TCEQ staff held a meeting with local industry representatives to update 
them on the findings of the North Wayside monitor.  

 TCEQ is working to acquire speciated PM data for the monitor to better understand the source 
of the high values. We will continue to provide updates as this matter develops. 

 Contact SIP staff by phone at (512) 239-2606 or by email at graham.bates@tceq.texas.gov  


